Glenn Groundwater Authority
225 N. Tehama St.
Willows, CA 95988

Important
information relating
to a previous
Proposition 218 Fee
Notice!

Please see reverse
side.

To:



NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

The Glenn Groundwater Authority (GGA) previously
sent a notice stating the GGA would hold a hearing
on August 7, 2023, to consider the adoption of a
property-related fee and protest hearing related
thereto. Per GGA Board action, this hearing has been
cancelled and the GGA will not consider the property-
related fee at this time.
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